
I have a family member with a developmental disability, and I support $10.82 million for the 
implementation of the pilot planning grant housing begun by Act 186. 
 
I support developing a pipeline for funding the annual development of stable, service-supported 
housing for adults with developmental disabilities. 
 
Thank you very much for your good work. 
 
Linda Sukop 
Burlington, VT 
 
 


